
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 23, 2021 
 
 
 
Chairman Lipps  
Vice Chair Holmes 
Ranking Member Russo 
Members of the House Health Committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 
 
My name is Elisha Cerino and I am a Christian, wife, and mother and the reason I support House 
Bill 248 is because I believe all Ohioans deserve protections for healthcare privacy and from 
"vaccine passports" or other "registries".  I believe all Ohioans should be protected against 
discrimination regardless of vaccine status. 
 
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 
House Bill 248. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elisha Cerino 
144 E Dawnwood Drive 
Seven Hills, OH. 44131 
440-832-1979 
 


